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Dear Nevada Employers, 

As the State ofNevada continues to address the public health situation relating to COVID-19, Governor 
Sisolak has developed a plan to allow businesses and employers to start re-opening through a series of 
incremental steps through the "Roadmap to Recovery." For those businesses and employers that have 
continued to operate as essential businesses, your actions in following the guidance and directives that 
have been issued in order to maintain operations and protect the health and safety of Nevada's citizens 
and employees is appreciated. Please visit https://nvhealthresponse.nv.)tov/ for the "Roadmap to 
Recovery," directives, and guidance. 

The Office of the Labor Commissioner is committed to helping Nevada's employers and employees in 
implementing the "Phased Re-opening" and accomplishing the incremental steps set out in Governor 
Sisolak's "Roadmap to Recovery." 

The Office of the Labor Commissioner has multiple resources available to assist Nevada employers and 
employees in understanding Nevada labor laws and to provide information on various labor issues. Our 
website at \\Ww.labor.nv.gov includes: 

• REQUIRED POSTINGS FOR EMPLOYERS

• BULLETINS AND GUIDES FOR EMPLOYERS AND EMPLOYEES

• INFORMATION ON NEV ADA LABOR LAWS

• FORMS FOR EMPLOYERS AND EMPLOYEES

The Office of the Labor Commissioner encourages all Nevada employers and employees to reach out 

to our office and visit our website at WW\\ .labor.nv.gov. The Office of the Labor Commissioner 

wants to ensure that Nevada businesses and employers continue to operate or re-open in accordance 

with Governor Sisolak's "Roadmap to Recovery" and in compliance with the law. Our office would 

be happy to assist any Nevada employer in reviewing their practices including, but not limited to, 

payroll, employee records, classification of employees, and potential changes in employment status. 

Please contact mail l fallabor.nv.go\' with questions or to arrange a meeting by phone, video conference, 

or a meeting that complies with the public health directives of social distancing. We look forward to 

assisting you as Nevada continues down the "Road to Recovery" and implements the "Roadmap to 

Recovery." 
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